
F.N0. 14/03/2014-DGAD 
Government of India 

Directorate General of Anti-Dumping and Allied Duties 
Ministry of Commerce & Industry 

Jeevan Tara Building, 5, Parliament Street 
New Delhi-110001 

Room No. 15 
Date: November 19, 2014 

 
Sub: Anti-dumping investigations concerning import of Plastic Processing Machines 
or Injection Moulding machines from Chinese Taipei, Philippines, Malaysia and 

Vietnam. 
 

Attention is invited to the Notification dated 14th October, 2014, initiating an Anti 

Dumping investigations concerning import of Plastic Processing Machines or 

Injection Moulding machines from Chinese Taipei, Philippines, Malaysia and Vietnam. 
and letter dated October 20, 2014 advising the interested parties to file their 
responses within 40 days from the said date.  
 
The Authority has received requests from some interested parties seeking extension 

of time for submission of questionnaire responses. The Authority has considered the 

requests and the time period for submissions of questionnaire responses has been 

extended by one week, i.e., upto 8th December 2014.  

Accordingly, all interested parties are advised to file their responses on or before 8th 

December 2014. 

It may be noted that Anti dumping investigations being time bound, no further 

request for extension shall be entertained under any circumstances.  

 

 
 

S.S Das 
Director (Foreign Trade) 
Phone: 91-11-23349454 

Email: ssdas@nic.in  
To  

All Interested Parties 

CC: 

M/s World Trade Consultants 
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